
Public Open Forum 
“Building seamless health & care – 

rhetoric or reality?” 

7.00pm Tuesday 20th June 

Uplyme Village Hall DT7 3UY: free entry 

Conversation, questions & answers with                                          
Kate Calvert, a senior officer with                                        
NHS Dorset Integrated Care Board 

 

How would you like to see health and                
care better joined up? 

                                      

Are there gaps in the services you can access? 

 

What improvements would help you? 

 

Send ideas, issues and questions in advance for Kate to 
consider: email to lymebayppg@gmail.com by 14th June 

OR  

Drop a note into the red ‘Messages for the PPG’ box        
in the entrance to Lyme Regis Medical Centre or        

Charmouth surgery. 

Meeting arranged by the Patient Participation Group of                         
the Lyme Bay Medical Practice 


